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AGENDA 

14.00 – 14.15  

HOCARE Project presentation 

14.15 – 14.30 

Q&A session related to the project 

14.30 – 16.00 

Presentation of activities implemented and of outputs of Semester 1 and discussion on 

their importance for next steps 
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Tuesday, 2 November 2016 
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MINUTES 

14.00 – 14.15  

HOCARE Project presentation 

Short presentation about HoCare project aim, objectives and approaches have been 

done by Silvia Stumpf, the local project coordinator and senior expert. She presented the 

main benefits for the project for the home care innovation chain in Bulgaria and the 

challenges related to the situation with home care in the country. Boris Krastev has also 

presented the communication strategy of the project inviting the members of Business 

Agency Association and the experts from its teams to further promote the project. (10 

minutes) 

14.15 – 14.30 

Q&A session related to the project 

In the Q&A session questions related to the methodologies applied have been 

answered by the project team. Further details on GPs and their types and how shall the 

team define the transferability have been required by participants. Many questions 

regarding the limitations the OPIC puts before some of the potential beneficiaries and how 

the project might influence on this issue have been raised. Silvia Stumpf explained the links 

between OPIC and RIS3 and the opportunities these links offer. Finally took 30mins. 



   

14.30 – 15.00 

Silvia Stumpf presented the already carried activities including templates for GPs 

and regional analysis, methodology for international thematic workshops and planned 

regional RMG meetings and international workshops. The outputs have been discussed 

together with the P3 team contribution. The GP selection process and feedback collection 

has also been discussed and feedback gathered. Answers related to the templates for the 

GPs, and the proposed thematic workshop methodology have been also given. The 

activities planned for the running Semester 2 (international thematic workshops, regional 

analysis) have been discussed in details. The organization of the first RMG meeting in the 

beginning of December has been discussed. The participants suggested topics to be 

included in the agenda and also related to the regional analysis and inputs to be gathered 

from participants. Barriers in terms of R&I in home care as an issue is suggested to be 

added as an additional point of agenda of the meetin. The team presented the possible risks 

related to the activities and the participants suggested the introduction of new 

stakeholders alongside with the already invited in the RMSG and the need for the 

enlargement of the RMSG.  

Finally took 60 mins. 

The meeting was attended by members of Business Agency Association and experts 

from BAA. The meeting notes have been kept by Madlena Samuilova. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


